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Pabst Appointed to Commission 

in the American Academy of Family Physicians 
 

Jefferson City, MO — Kathy Pabst, MBA, CAE, has been appointed to serve as a member of the 
American Academy of Family Physicians’ Federal and State Policy Commission for a three year 
term beginning in December, 2021. 
 
The Federal and State Policy Commission is one of seven commissions that direct AAFP policies 

and programs. This commission informs and guides the Academy's federal advocacy 
program and its support for constituent chapters in their advocacy efforts before state 
governments. 
 
Kathy has led the Missouri Academy of Family Physicians since 2014 as their executive director.  
She is responsible for the advocacy, education, and member services provided to the 2,400-
member statewide chapter of the American Academy of Family Physicians.  Her educational 
background includes a bachelor of science degree in management and a master’s degree in 
business administration.  She earned her certified association executive credential from the 
American Society of Association Executives. 
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